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PUBLIC NOTICE
DECISIONS ON SUBMISSIONS ON PLAN CHANGE 1 TO  
THE HURUNUI AND WAIAU RIVER REGIONAL PLAN

Pursuant to clause 10 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, the Canterbury 
Regional Council (Environment Canterbury) gives public notice that it has made decisions on 
submissions on Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau River Regional Plan (HWRRP).

Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau River Regional Plan is amended in accordance with the 
decisions from the date of this public notice.

Any person who made a submission on Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau River Regional 
Plan, may appeal to the High Court against a decision on submissions, but only on a question of 
law. Appeals must be filed in the High Court within 15 working days after receiving notification of 
the decisions on submissions.

INSPECTION AND AVAILABILITY OF THE DECISIONS ON SUBMISSIONS ON PLAN CHANGE 1 
TO THE HURUNUI AND WAIAU RIVER REGIONAL PLAN

A copy of the decisions on submissions may be inspected at www.ecan.govt.nz/hurunuiwaiaupc1

If you do not have access to a personal computer, copies of the decisions on submissions may 
be accessed online at public libraries. Alternatively, a CD containing a copy of the decisions on 
submissions is available free of charge from Environment Canterbury. Please contact Customer 
Services on 0800 324 636 or by email to ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz if you would like to request a CD.

If you have any questions about Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau River Regional Plan,  
please contact Customer Services on 0800 324 636 or by email to ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz.

This public notice was given on 21 March 2020

Bill Bayfield, 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE


